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 The most auspicious Lighting Ceremony and Valedictory function of Mahabharatha 

Discourse Series, College Union and Allied Activities   of Sri Sarada College for Women 

(Autonomous) and Sri Sarada College of Education for Women  was held on 25th March 2024 at 

Sister Nivedita   Auditorium.  The programme was presided over by Srimath Swami Abhedhananda, 

Treasurer, Sri Ramakrishna Tapovanam, Tirupparaitturai.  The program started with the lighting of 

kuthuvillaku by the dignitaries and invocation by the Gana Sarada students. Dr.N.Kamala, Principal, 

welcomed  the assembly of students, staff and parents. Selvi.M.A.Leelashree, II B.Sc Computer 

Science presented the report of the College Union and its Allied Associations. The chief guest 

Dr.H.Gayathri, Head, Academics & skilling in Schools, Logistics Sector Skill Council, Chennai. 

(Sarada Suta- 1987-1990) delivered special address with a special note on the memories during her 

studies in the college. Further insisted the need for upskilling of students. Yathiswari Durgapriya, 

Secretary, Sri Sarada College of Education for Women, blessed the students and faculty members 

and administered the pledge.  Yathiswari Thavapriya, Secretary, Sri Sarada Schools, lit the lamp for 

the students.  Smt.Priya Santhanakrishnan, Spiritual Speaker, Tirunelveli concluded the 

Mahabharatha Discourse series. Swamiji and Ambas presented the Personality Attainment 

Certificates to the students.  All the students chanted the Upanishad and sang Guru Sthuthi. Director, 

Prof (Major). P.Chandrasekaran, highlighted the importance 4 Ps to be adhered namely Principle, 

Practice, Perfection and Progress..  Dr.R.Kavitha, Assistant Professor  & Dean, Research, Innovation 

and Development Cell delivered vote of thanks. .  The program concluded with college song and 

shanthi prayer. All the  final year UG and PG students  of Sri Sarada College for Women (A) and Sri 

Sarada College of Education for Women have  participated in this program and received lunch 

prasada.   

 


